
Public Notice

The City of Craig will hold a Public Hearing to discuss the possibility

of adding a bike lane on Victory Way (US Highway 40) to improve

multimodal transit through Craig, CO and tie into future pedestrian

transit on Ranney Street. A public hearing will be held at Council
Chambers, City of Craig, 300 West 4th Street, Craig, Colorado 81.625

on May 25,2021, 6:30 p.ffi., at which time and place all persons in
interest may appear and submit evidence in favor of or in protest to
proposed changes on Victory Way. Written statements in favor of or

opposed to should be submitted to the City Clerk no later thanMay 24,

2021by 5:00 p.m.

Any questions should be directed to Road and Bridge Director, Trevor
Campbell at 97 0-824-4463 .

Published May 7,12, and 19,2021
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City of Craig

Jarrod Ogden, Mayor


